

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, OK 74465-0948 (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher

Deputy Chief

September 30, 1993

Nicole Bakhtiarpour 2040 Elderberry Oklahoma City, OK 73129

Dear Nicole:

Thank you for your letter inviting me to speak to your Multi Cultural History class. Unfortunately, due to commitments for this fall and spring, I will not be able to accept your invitation.

I have enclosed a packet of information that I hope will be useful to your class in your project.

Again, thank you for the invitation and best wishes for a successful school year.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief